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Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for Sunday Service. Pastor Mike has prepared a message related 

to True Children's Day, since we will be celebrating that Holy Day tomorrow. As Denver continues to 

mandate more restrictions due to COVID, we expect that we will not be able to have service for too much 

longer. We will let you know if and when that happens. 

 

On a related note, our national church headquarters also sent us a memo on guidelines for gatherings. The 

new information is as follows: "As some of our local churches have begun to hold in-person gatherings, 

we send this reminder of guidelines issued for our local communities, along with a new addition of 

requesting that masks be worn by all attendees throughout the gathering. The mask wearing is our 

mandated HSA/ Family Federation policy, regardless of whether such action is called for by local health 

guidelines." 

 

Last week, Pastor Adonia shared a message on why true love seeks to love our enemies. To be a person of 

God means to embrace those that are different than us, to seek to heal hurts and right wrongs, to love our 

family members that we avoid and those we don't like to be around. It was a very deep and timely 

message. If you missed it, you can watch the recording below. 

 

 
Loving Your Enemy 

 


